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a garden path at Frank Lloyd Wright’s “Falling Water”



ORDER OF SERVICE

 
GATHERING MUSIC			        	                  

GREETING						    

HYMN	 “How Great Thou Art”

OPENING PRAYER					   

PSALM 23 

JOHN 14, selected verses

EULOGY						               

PHOTO MONTAGE

SHARING OF MEMORIES 			                  

HYMN	 “In the Garden”		    

PRAYER OF COMMENDATION			 

THE LORD’S PRAYER 

HYMN	 “Amazing Grace”

DISMISSAL WITH BLESSING



OBI TUARY

Edward Duke Squibb was a proud father, brother, and 

friend, always ready to share a pun or joke with anyone 

who would listen. Duke passed away at his residence on 

January 21 at the age of 86.

Duke was born to John Donald and Julia Duke Squibb on 

January 13, 1935. He graduated from the University of 

Texas at Austin School of Architecture in 1956, and from 

1959 to 1961 he studied as a Taliesin Fellow at the Frank 

Lloyd Wright Foundation. Duke trained in the Army Corp of 

Engineers and served as a reservist until 1967. He worked 

in Austin and Dallas for private architectural firms for 

19 years and for 32 years for the state of Texas in the 

departments of Parks and Wildlife and Health, retiring in 

2006. Serving and teaching others was his delight.

Duke was predeceased by his brother, John Donald Squibb, 

Jr. He is survived by his three children, Chris Squibb, Emily 

Duff, and Lori Deemer and two grandchildren, Kaylee and 

Nathaniel.


